
Health and Social Care Committee 
Human Transplantation (Wales) Bill 
HT(Ind)41  Vincent Lewis 

Dear Sir/Madam 

  

I wish to register my objection to the notion that a person's body when dead can be cut up, have 

parts removed, stored in jars, donated to science or another person without the direct and 

personal consent of the person involved and their family. 

  

The human body is sacred and not the servant of medicine, it should be assumed that this is the 

case unless a person gives their express permission otherwise. 

  

Yours faithfully, 

  

Vincent Lewis 
 


